
Hello! Welcome to room 222, and 4th grade. I’m so excited that I get to be your teacher this year, and I
can’t wait to soon welcome you to 4th grade! I’ve taught at Northwood since we opened its doors in 2016, so I
may know a lot of you already. My name is Mrs. Oliviera, but you can call me Mrs. O.

Since I’m a HUGE fan of math, I’ll provide you with 6 facts to find out more about me. You may wonder
why I chose 6 facts, and not 10. 6 is because if I add the digits up that create our room number, it totals 6 (2 + 2
+ 2 = 6).

I am a HUGE University of Washington Huskies

sports fan! My family and I are season ticket

holders for Husky football and softball, and

also go to Husky gymnastics meets often.

I live in Seattle, but spend a lot of time in

Mercer Island. I love being able to see the

tall city buildings from my bedroom, and

being close to Lake Washington.

I enjoy doing Stand up Paddle boarding and

taking my board to different places for

paddling.

I love to travel! This past year, we’ve done

Palm Springs (CA), Mexico, Boise (ID), camping

at Lake Kachess,, and more.

I LOVED having pen pals to write to as a kid.

Many of those pen pals are still my friends

today, but live all over the US and one in

Germany. This year, you will have 1-2 pan pals

to write to as part of class writing. Get ready

for fun and new friends!

I love to run and race! Last year, my 4th

grade class and I ran on the Mercer Island

High School track at least 7 times together.

Our class will have fun doing mile run/walk

days, and I can’t wait to see you improve

your times over the year.

See you soon, 4th grader! If you have further questions, or want to tell me your own funny
joke or about your summer adventures, send me an email at:
lindsay.oliveira@mercerislandschools.org


